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A. King. Superintendent of the Oregon City Public Schools, for the installation of 
signals at the intersection of Molalla Avenue. (route of the Cascade Secondary High­
way) and 7th Street as a safety nrecaution for the school children·who must cross 
Molalla Avenue going to and from school. 

In its discussion of this matter the Commission had the benefit of a 
report from the State Highway Engineer.based on investigation of conditions existing 
at this location. As a result of the discussion the Commission unanimously approved 
the installation of an overhead illuminated crosswalk sign at an estimated cost of 
$700, on.the condition that the City of Oregon City will pay one-half of the expense, 
or approxi1nately $350. 

Will you nlease advise me whether or not the City is willing to cooperate 
in this installation to such an extent. If the City's reaction.is favorable the 
matter will be covered by an appropriate agreement which will be prepared in this 
office and forwarded to the City for execution. 

HBG/fm 

Respectfully yours, 

H. B. GLAISYER 
Secretary 
OREGON STATE HIGHl-/AY COMMISSION 

Upon motion the City Manager.was authorized to inform the Secretary of 
the Oregon State Highway Commission that the City would pay one-half of the ex­
penses of placing the illuminated crosswalk sign as requested in the above letter. 

The City Manager informed the Commission that the light standards for 
the Main Street Ornamental Street Lighting Project were on their.way, having been 
shipped from the factory on January 24 . and should arrive in the City, providing 
the present swi~9bman strike cause no interference. 

The City Manager brought up the matter of water rates and in as much as 
the hour was late and there wasn't enough time for a full discussion, the meeting 
adjourned until 1:00 p.m., February 14, 1951. 

City Recorder. 

Oregon City, Oregon, February 14, 1951 

ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING 

The City Commission met in adjourned regular session on the above date in 
the office of the City Manager at the City Hall at 2:30 o'clock p.m. 

Roll call showed the following present: 

Albert Roake, Mayor 
Richard W, Long,.Commissioner 
George Helzer, Commissioner 
Alden E. Miller, City Attorney 
Robert A. Finlayson, City Manager 

The matter of an increase in water rates was brought up and in as much 
as there was not time for a full discussion, the meeting adjourned until 4:00 
o'clock p.m., February 15, 1951. 

City Recorder 

Oregon City, Oregon, February 15, 1951 

ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING 

The City Commission met in adjourned regular session on the above date in 
the office of the City Manager at the City Hall at 4:00 o'clock p.m. 

Roll Call showed the following present: 

Albert Roake, Mayor 
Richard W. Long, Commissioner 
George Helzer, Commissioner 
Alden E. Miller, City Attorney 
Robert A. Finlayson, City Manager 
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